
 

 

TECHNICAL AND VOCATIONAL TEACHERS’ COLLEGE 

(TVTC) 

 

MEMORANDUM 

 

To: Students awaiting December 2020 examination results 

From: Training and Administration Manager 

 

Date: 3
rd
 August, 2021 

Subject: PUBLICATION OF DECEMBER 2020 EXAM RESULTS 

Management wishes to take note about concerns on thedelay in publication of December 

2020 examination results. While the delay is as a result of events outside our control, we 

realize how it has inconvenienced you and interruptedyour plans.  

Please be informed that we are doing everything possible to have your results published 

as soon as quality assurance procedures are exhausted. 

We remain hopeful that the quality assurance procedures are completed in the soonest 

possible time. 

We appreciate your understanding in this matter. 

Sincerely, 

 

S. Munsanje (Mr.) 

Training and Administration Manager 

 


